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FEBRUARY 2020 

New York / Vermont (NY/VT) Magnet Hospital Consortium met via WebEx with 31 

participants.  The meeting began with feedback from the American Nurses Credentialing 

Center (ANCC) October 2019 live Magnet Conference in Orlando, Florida. At the 

conference’s Magnet Program Director (MPD) session Maureen Altieri, MS, RN, NEA-BC, 

Chairperson, NY/VT Magnet Hospital Consortium, was able to garner the consortium 

member’s seats to sit together and network. Our member’s feedback was that the 

session ran out of time to take questions. There was a Magnet Conference survey to 

provide feedback about the conference.  Altieri had encouraged participation in the 

survey.   

Difficult 2019 Magnet Application Manual SOEs were addressed by consortium members 

- SE8EO; EP21EO; TL8; SE9. All providing feedback and lessons learned.  

ADAM (no cost) and ADAM plus (for purchase) was discussed.  Formatting issues were 

evident with ADAM plus ANCC Magnet is working on this. 

Our June 2020 NY/VT Magnet Hospital Consortium meeting to be live and to invite 

Beckey King, our new Senior Magnet Program Analyst for our regional area. King to 

provide presentation on updates, and problematic SOEs.  Prepare your questions and 

answers to send to King prior to meeting.  

Succession Planning: Chair Maureen Altieri, MS, RN, NEA-BC and Co – Chair Jane 

Stratton, MS, RN-BC and will be transitioning.  Stratton and Altieri will be fielding anyone’s 

interests in serving as Co – Chair.  

JUNE 2020 

New York / Vermont (NY/VT) Magnet Hospital Consortium met via WebEx with 41 

participants.  Succession planning discussion continues.  Three members have interest in 

being Co – Chairs: Dionne Johnson, MSN, RN; Patricia Lavin, MS, BSN, RN, NEA-BC; Tricia 

Masterpol, MS, RN, CMSRN. A survey will be sent to members in order to vote for 2 new 

Co – Chairs.  Maureen Altieri, MS, RN, NEA-BC will provide mentoring  

ANCC Magnet Conference in October 2020 will be virtual for the first time due to COVID-

19.  The conference will be a combination of content from Pathway to Excellence® 

Program, Nursing Continuing Professional Development, the Magnet Recognition 

Program®, and the Practice Transition Accreditation Program® (PTAP). 
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Beatrice (Beckey) King, MBA, MSN, RN, NEA-BC, NPD-BC, CPXP, Senior Magnet Program 

Analyst, Magnet® Recognition Program Magnet Recognition Program presented a 

Power Point Presentation with information/updates from the 2019 Magnet Application 

Manual; ADAM and ADAM plus; Q1 2020 and Q2 2020 data presentation (due to COVID 

– 19); virtual site visit information; challenging SOE questions that consortium members 

had submitted prior. 

Virtual Site Visit Experience at Saratoga Hospital was offered by Jane Stratton, MS, RN-BC, 

Co –Chair.  

OCTOBER 2020 

New York / Vermont (NY/VT) Magnet Hospital Consortium met via WebEx with 

approximately 31 participants.  Chair Maureen Altieri, MS, RN, NEA-BC introduced Co – 

Chairs: Patricia Lavin, MS, BSN, RN, NEA-BC and Dionne Johnson, MSN, RN. 

Needs Assessment Survey: Survey was sent and completed by October 26th, prior to the 

Consortium October 30th meeting. Members volunteered to participate in a ‘Charter 

Review Workgroup,’ ‘Website Redesign Workgroup,’ and ‘Feedback On Your Journey.’  

Based on the needs assessment, the members would like to see items like challenging 

SOEs as an agenda topic. The members also indicated other ways that the consortium 

can meet the group needs: mentorship, networking, sharing best practices and ensuring 

inclusiveness of all consortium members. 

ANCC Virtual Summit was on October 7th, and 8th, 2020. While there were some IT 

glitches, it was informative.  The next ANCC Pathway to Excellence and ANCC Magnet 

Conference in-person (live) event has been rescheduled from May 2021 to November 

11-13, 2021 in Atlanta, Georgia. 

Open Discussion: Members would like to have more frequent consortium meetings. Will 

evaluate the 2021 schedule and provide feedback at next meeting. There are members 

who would like to share their experience of the virtual site visit. Will contact, and prep for 

presenting at next meeting. 
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